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15th March 2019 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring 1 
Issue 10 

DNEAT Marathon 
 

After sharing assembly this morning the children took 
part in DNEAT’s first ever virtual trust-wide sporting 

event - The DNEAT Marathon. We have had an 
amazing 29 academies sign up to take part in this. 

Once all 29 academies have completed their mile, the 
DNEAT central staff will finish the event off in style with 
a run of their very own! All of the photos and videos will 
be pieced together to make a video montage that we 
will be able to share in an assembly after the Easter 

break. Well done to the whole school who took part!!!  
You’re AWESOME!!! 

 

 

This week’s Worship 
theme: 

 
Disciples 

Congratulations to all the children for 
their fantastic work in class this week!  

 
Star of the Week 

Hattie in Owls for a fantastic attitude to 
learning all the time! 

 Oran in Skylarks for haring his 
enthusiasm during Science Week and 

for showing determination in 
completing a maths challenge. 

Toby in Kestrels for going out of his 
way helping others and for trying hard 

in class. 
Writers of the Week 

 Jack L in Owls 
   Alfie in Skylarks 

and  
 Molly in Kestrels 

 

Team Points 
 

1st Place: Newton  
2nd Place: Marie Curie  

3rd Place: Einstein 
 

  
£5 Attendance Award 

 
This week’s attendance reward goes 

to Skylarks. 
Well done!!! 

 

Comic Relief 
 

The children looked AMAZING all dressed in red to 
raise funds for Comic Relief! School Council has 

raised £23.70 with their bake sale, £45.80 from the 
collection and the Friends donated their weekly 

Cake Raffle Sale funds, thus we’ve raised 
£113.50! 

 
 Oh, and the cakes went down a treat during break 

time, thank you Mrs Rudd and School Council! 
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Cake Friday Raffle 
 

We still have lots of spaces available for baking 
an amazing cake for our Cake Friday. Please 
sign up if you wish. Well done to Gracie for 
picking the lucky ticket. 
 
Total raised this week: £44.00 
       
           

Dates coming up… 
 
Monday 18th March: Raising Aspirations Project Year 6 visit to Carbrook 
Tuesday 19th March: Owls Gooderstone Gathering 
Wednesday 20th March: Height and Weight check for Reception 
Wednesday 20th March: Hi-Five Netball team event at Thetford Academy 
Friday 22nd March: Skylarks Gooderstone Gathering 
Monday 25th March: Visit from Neuro-Psychologist 
Thursday 28th March: Messy Church for Owl Class 
Friday 29th March: Kestrels Gooderstone Gathering 
Monday 1st April – 5th April: Sports Festival, date to be confirmed 
Wednesday 24th and 25th April: Year 5 cycling event 
 

Clubs 
 

Monday Lunchtime: SATs revision club, 
available to Year 6 only.  
Monday after school: Adventure Club 
Tuesday lunchtime: Lego Club 
Tuesday after school: Multi-Sports  
Wednesday after school: Street Dance  
Thursday after school: Taekwondo 
Friday lunchtime: Netball Club 
 
After school clubs finish at 4.15pm please ensure 
you arrive promptly to pick up your children. 

Science Week 
Thank you to all the parents who joined us for 

Science workshops on Wednesday. The 
children looked great dressed up as mad 

Scientist. Thank you again to the parents for 
making some of the outfits. It’s made the 

experience a real treat for your children.  Every 
afternoon was filled with Science activities 

linked with JOURNEYS and today Mr Radcliffe 
from Icene did a live dissection!!! See Twitter 

for more photos! 
Thank you also to Mrs Rudd for teaching the 

children about basic First Aid to finish the week 
off!!! 

         
 

 
 

 
         
 

Netball Hi-Five event at Thetford Academy 
 

On the 20th of March we’ve entered our school 
Netball team to take part in a Norfolk Schools 
tournament. Miss Blakie has put together a 
team and these children will be representing 

Gooderstone at the event. Parents will need to 
take their children to the event, as it starts at 

12pm and will only finish at 3pm. Gooderstone 
staff will provide wrap around care for the 

siblings of children who are going to the event. 

Privacy Notice for Parents 
 

As part of GDPR regulations parents 
need to be aware of the school’s privacy 
notice. Please see last week’s attached 

letter and our school website. 


